

RADCLIFF ELEMENTARY

SCHOOL-BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING OF August 23, 2016
The meeting began at 2:35 p.m. in the school’s conference room with the following members present (Carly Crews, Chris Corder, Gina Stinebruner, Connie Owens, and Renas Mzorie).  Visitors present were Chris Reed.   
Agenda:  Mrs. Owens moved to approve the agenda.  Mrs. Stinebruner seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.

Minutes:  Mrs. Stinebruner moved to approve the July 26, 2016 meeting minutes.  Ms. Mzorie seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.  
Public Comment: No public comment
Student Achievement:   No student achievement was discussed.  Student achievement will be discussed during the September 20th meeting to review MAP data.
Committee Reports: No committee reports at this time due to summer break.

New Business:   
SBDM meeting dates – Mr. Corder and the council set the meeting dates for the 2016-2017 school year.  SBDM meeting dates will be the third Tuesday in the month, and the meeting time will be 2:30 in the conference room.  Ms. Owens moved to approve the meeting dates for the 2016-2017 school year.  Ms. Mzorie seconded, and the motion passed by consensus.
Old Business:  No old business to discuss at this time.
Miscellaneous Business/Information:  
Current enrollment is 473. 
A new hire for the 2016-2017 school year was Callie Skaggs.
Our first Parent Night will be Thursday, September 22nd from 5:30-7:00.  The parent night will be with literacy activities, and the bookfair will be in the library for families to enjoy.  

Adjournment:   Mrs. Crews made the motion to adjourn.  Ms. Stinebruner seconded, and the motion passed by consensus. 
The council meeting adjourned at 2:43 p.m.

Next meeting will be September 20th at 2:30 in the Radcliff Elementary conference room.
Respectfully submitted,

Carly Crews, Council Secretary  
